
Friday 13th October

RE: Harvest Festival

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our 2023 Harvest Appeal will take place during the week commencing Monday 16th October 2023.

This year we will be offering our donations to ‘Hope for Food’. This is a local charitable organisation

that has supported many of our local families and works closely with the Academy and the

‘Community Fridge Project’.

Please send in any donations (Hope for Food list below) via your child’s classroom. Please make sure

any donations are within a good date. These will then be collected together to make a Harvest

display, before they are delivered to Hope for Food.

This will be a challenging year for so many families, with the cost of living crisis rising and therefore

any donations will support those most in need.

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to accepting your kind donations.

Kind regards,

Mrs. Jurado

Community Champion


